RAPID CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

Steve Allender, Chief of Police RECEIVED

Memo To: Planning Commission APR 11 2014
Memo From:  Karl Jegeris, Asst. Chief of Police RAPID CITY COMMUNITY PLANNING
& DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
Date: 4-10-14
Subject: “The Eagles” (a gift to the Rapid City Community from the Armstrong and McCandless
families)

In November of 2012, The Rapid City Police Department, on behalf of the families of Nick
Armstrong and Ryan McCandless obtained preliminary approval from the RC Parks and Recreation
Advisory Committee to locate a Memorial in Founder’s Park. Since that time, a committee consisting of
the Rapid City Police Department, The Fraternal Order of Police, The Rapid City Parks and Recreation
Department, Community Planning and Development Services, Public Works Department, Artist James
Van Nuys, and Beth Palmer have continued to plan for this project to be completed.

It is our request that the Planning Commission provide final approval of the application so we
can obtain a building permit and have this in place for our planned dedication ceremony on July 25",
2014. | have included the meeting notes from the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee, and
additional notes below that help describe the reason for this specific location. | intend to be present for
the Planning Commission meeting on May 8™ 2014, along with Artist James Van Nuys, representatives
from the Fraternal Order of Police, and the Parks Department. We will be available for any additional

questions.

Location-

Founders Park has been chosen by the families. The concept is “Eagles taking off for flight” towards the
top of M Hill and heaven. M Hill is significant regarding the special time that Nick spent Mountain Biking
in the area, and his special appreciation for nature and higher ground. “The Mountains are Calling and |
Must Go.” Both Nick and Ryan spent many hours patrolling the bike path in this area as part of the
department’s Street Crimes Unit. Nick’s family travels Omaha Street on a daily basis, and they have a
special appreciation for this location. Ryan’s family lives in Michigan and supports this location.

Significance-

Eagles are significant in many ways. They are symbolized on the RCPD Badge. RCPD Rules and
Procedures describe “The eagle at the top of the badge represents strength in character, courage in the
face of strife, and protection of the community.” They are also symbolized on the RCPD Patch. RCPD
Rules and Procedures “The bald eagle is important for many reasons: It is the national bird of the United
States of America; and represents strength and bravery. The open wings of the eagle signify protection
for our community, and the out-stretched talons represent the apprehension of evildoers. The bald
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